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Item #  _____________________________
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Topic/Title         Proposals for Auditing Services________________________________
Presenter  ____Charles Adams, Superintendent_ _____________________________
Origin

____ __  Topic presented for information only (no board action required).

___X  _  Action requested at this meeting.

___ ___ Item is on the consent agenda for approval.

____ __  Action requested at future meeting, ___________________ (date).

___ ___ Board review required by –


  ____ _  State or federal law or regulation


  ______  Board of Education policy


  _____    Other  _________________________________________________

Previous Review, Discussion or Action

__ X___ No previous Board review, discussion or action

___ __   Previous review or action


  Date  __________________ ______________________________________

  Action  ______________________________________ ________________
Background/Summary of Information:

We received three very competitive proposals for auditing services.  Each of the three firms are qualified, having performed school district audits previously and receiving a ‘pass’ on their peer reviews.  Our recommendation came down to the cost comparison, which I have provided below for your review.  We are recommending the Board approve the firm of Smith and Company, CPAs for auditing services.
	Cost Tabulation
	2015-16
	2016-17
	2017-18
	2018-19
	2019-20
	5 Year Total

	Denise Keene, CPA
	 $   15,000.00 
	 $    15,000.00 
	 $    16,000.00 
	 $    16,000.00 
	 $    17,000.00 
	 $    79,000.00 

	Ray, Foley, Hensley and Co, PLLC
	 $    14,500.00 
	 $    14,500.00 
	 $    15,500.00 
	 $    15,500.00 
	 $    15,500.00 
	 $    75,500.00 

	Smith & Company, CPAs
	 $    12,800.00 
	 $    13,300.00 
	 $    13,600.00 
	 $    13,600.00 
	 $    13,600.00 
	 $    66,900.00 


Impact on Resources (REQUIRES FINANCE OFFICER’S INITIALS OF REVIEW). 
_vg__ Finance Officer       

Timetable for Review or Action.
SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION

All things considered, recommend approval of Smith and Company as financial auditor for SCPS.

